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Welcome to John Kyrle Sixth Form!  
 
As the student leadership team, we are privileged to have the opportunity to represent our brilliant 
school. It is an institution for academic success as well as a place of comfort, joy, and friendship.  
 
The staff here are incredible, the support you receive is outstanding. Students always have someone 
they can talk to. Whether it is to ask questions, receive personal feedback, or gain some reassurance, 
our fantastic pastoral and sixth form leadership team is friendly and efficient, and will do whatever it 
takes to help you achieve your goals.  
 
The transition to Sixth Form is smooth and easy. Regardless of whether you are a previous John Kyrle 
student, or if you have studied elsewhere, your experience when entering year 12 at JKHS is as 
effortless as it gets. We are offered so many different opportunities to explore new subjects and 
build new friendships – our amazing team of experienced tutors work hard in ensuring you get the 
most out of your Sixth Form experience.  
 
One o the many perks of studying at John Kyrle is that we can leave school during free periods and 
lunch. This privilege offers us greater freedom and independence – this helps prepare us for our 
futures at university, in apprenticeships, or employment. The teachers, whilst they offer ample 
support, treat us like adult which further prepares us for our future adult lives as we can gain a sense 
of responsibility and perspective.  
 
There is plenty of one-to-one support, available to anyone who needs it. John Kyrle Sixth Form 
creates as balance between the social and academic – our well-resourced study areas and common 
room allow students to make key social connections whilst working hard for their A-Level 
qualifications. We are fortunate enough to have a pool table in the common room, the proceeds of 
which go towards many events that you will have the chance to participate in.  
 
This year, such events will include our Year 13 Christmas Dinner, the Year 2 Christmas party and 
numerous dress up days to raise money for charity. There is a definite sense of community that can 
be found here, and we embrace all opportunities to give to and help those in need.  
 
We all wish you well in your GCSE exams and hope you all consider becoming part of our Sixth Form 
community here at John Kyrle 
 
Kindest Regards  
 
The Student Leadership Team  
 

Oliver Jones                           Hazel Needham Church 
Oliver Capener                      Beatrice Zuka 
Erin Davies                             Daniel Healy 
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